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STUDENT ACCOUNTS:
Accounts should be paid in full before December 3* Unless a student has paid his 
account, or made special arrangements with the Business Manager for any balance, 
final examinations cannot be taken. This should be done before December 3»
CHRISTMAS CONCERT:
Plan to attend the College Choir Christmas Concert tonight at ?:30 p.m. in the Chapel.
We are featuring selections from Handel's Messiah (with orchestra) and our Brass Choir, 
as well as other Christmas music.
WOMEN OF N. C.!:
You are cordially invited to a history-making event tonight from 9:45 to 10:45 p.m.
The men's dorm celebrates the first annual Christmas Open House. Yup, right here in 
the hallowed halls, highways, and by-ways of Gray-Beatty. So come for refreshments, 
free tours, and fine fellowship. Oh, and don't forget the mistletoe...! A.M.S.

OPEN HOUSE SCHEDULE:
Following the Christmas Concern, Perks and Gray-Beatty halls will have the following 
schedule of open house: Perks - 8:45 to 9:^5, Gray-Beatty - 9:45 to 10. 5*
CAFETERIA CLOSED - THANKSGIVING DAY:
As usual, no meals will be served in the Cafeteria on Thanksgiving Day. (Students 
without provision for Thanksgiving dinner should contact the Dean of Students Office;.
The regular holiday meal schedule will resume on Friday, November 29.
SOCIAL-CULTURAL COMMITTEE i
Attention (Vice-presidents* etc.) there will be a short but very important meeting 
Wednesday afternoon in the SUB at 1:15. It is urgent that you attend so we can get 
rolling on the Spring Banqueti
HEALTH CENTER EQUIPMENT!
Those students who have equipment checked out from the Health Center, please return 
items by Wednesday, November 27*
TURKEY-DAY TOURNAMENT!
Puget Sound College of the Bible will be playing Columbia Christian Friday 
December 29 at 5:45 p.m. In the 8:00 p.m* game, the Northwest College Eagles will 
meet Sheldon Jackson of Sitka, Alaska. Saturday night the losers play lasers* and 
winners play winners of the first round of play. Admission is $1.00 for adults, and 
$.50 for students each night.
GROWTH GROUP:
The Counseling Department of the College will be continuing a series of Growth Groups, 
for the Winter Quarter. If you are interested in participating for 8 weeks (172 hours 
a week) please sign up at the receptionist's desk in the Administration Building. If 
you desire more information, contact either Dean Clark or Dr. Rozell.
SOCCER TEAM BANQUET:
The Banquet for the Soccer Team will be held Tuesday, December 3 at 6:30 p.m. in the 
Cafeteria. Bring a partner.
NEWS FROM THE MAILRCOM:
There will be no mail delivery tomorrow, November 27. So that students leaving early 
for home may get their mail, we have provided a box in the Administration Building 
where all mail may be picked up between 1:00 and 4:00 p.m.
MR. WAGGONER'S VOICE STUDENTS:
Notebooks are due and should be turned in to Mr. Waggoner's office by December 3, the 
last day of classes.
SPC SPEECH TOURNAMENT:
Last Wednesday, one N.C. student was in the final round in each event. Cheri Johnsen, 
Interpretative Reading; Anita Dickson, Oratory; Rick Vickery, Expository; DaveSchroeder, 
Extemporaneous. The twelve N.C. students who participated in the tournament did a fine 
job.


